
 
 

 

3 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Our Kindergarten and Year 1 Cross Country and Sports Tabloid event will be held on Friday, 24 
June on the school grounds. On this day, students will participate in a cross country race and a 
rotation of tabloid sports.   

 
Kindergarten and Year 1 will rotate as Kinder Girls, Kinder Boys, Year 1 Girls and Year 1 Boys. 
Parents are most welcome to join us for the cross country races, morning tea and tabloid sports 
events. These activities will be coordinated by staff and the Year 6 House Captains.  
 
Students will participate in class lessons until 10:00 am. At 10:15 am the first cross country race 
will take place. Year 1 Girls will run first, followed by Year 1 Boys, Kindergarten Girls and then the 
Kindergarten Boys. This will be a competitive event, with the first 3 runners in each race receiving 
a ribbon. Age champions will also receive a medal at the school assembly.  
 
After the cross country, parents are welcome to join Kindergarten and Year 1 on the grass area for 
morning tea. This will be at approximately 11:15 am. Students will need munch and crunch, recess 
and lunch on the day. Canteen facilities will be available but it is encouraged that recess and lunch 
orders are pre-ordered through QuickCliq. 
 
At 11:45 am tabloid sports will begin. Students will rotate around 4 modified track and field style 
events in grade and gender groupings. Please note that the tabloid sports will be noncompetitive 
to encourage sporting participation, therefore no place ribbons will be given out for these events.  
 
Students are invited to wear their sports uniform or a house colour shirt on the day of the carnival. 
There usual white sports shoes are required. 
 
We are looking forward to a fun day of active participation and sharing our St Joseph’s sporting 
spirit together!  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sport Coordinators  
Kylie Grose & Christine Smith   
 


